
Monthly Prayer 

The children will be 
practicing the following 
prayer throughout  
November: 
 

For home and food and 
friends and fun.  Thank 
you God for everyone. 

 

Happy Birthday 

The following child is 
celebrating their 
birthday this month:  
Evan Patton (11/20). 
Happy Birthday! 

Remember to check 
your HiMama parent 
app throughout the day. 
We send your child’s 
daily report with 
pictures and written 
snapshots of their day. 
In addition, we send 
messages periodically 
with important parent 
information about 
current events in our 
program. 

 

Curriculum 
We are introducing the 
letters H through I and 
the sounds and zoophonic 
movements associated 
with the letters.  In 
addition, we will review 
letters G through I later 
in the month. The 
children will also explore 
units on Fall / Autumn 
and Thanksgiving. In 
addition, we are 
supporting their 
knowledge of the letter 
Hh by observing Hat Day 
on Thursday, November 
5th and Friday, 
November 6th.   Send 
your child to preschool 
with their favorite hat! 
   

Coats/Gloves/Hats 
The temperature 
outside has been 
dropping. 

Licensing requires that 
we provide a certain 
percentage of our day 
outside.  In order for us 
to comply with licensing, 
we are asking you to send 
your child to school in 
clothing that is 
appropriate to play 
outside. Close toed shoes, 
warm coats, hats, and 
gloves or mittens are 
needed to keep them 
warm in the inclement 
weather.  Thank you for 
your help! 

Pre-K  
The Pre-K children are 
continuing to work on 
writing and one-to-one 
correspondence.  In 
preparation of the  
Thanksgiving holiday, 
the children will be 
watching Charlie 
Brown’s Thanksgiving 
followed by a simple 
celebration. 
 
We are unable to present 
our preschool Advent 
program this year due to 
COVID. However, the 
Pre-K students will still 
perform and their 
performance will be 
videotaped for the 
parents. We will message 
additional details and 
information in the next 
few weeks. 
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Books  
Your Scholastic book order will be 
due November 13th.  Thank you to 
all the families who continue to 
participate in our Scholastic 
program! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Traditions 
Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

Morning Offering 
Dear Lord, I do not know what 
will happen to me today.  I only 

know that nothing will happen that 
was not foreseen by You, and 

directed to my greater good from 
all eternity.  I adore Your holy and 
unfathomable plans, and submit to 
them with all my heart for love of 

You, the Pope, and the Immaculate 
Heart of Mary. Amen 

 

Masks 

Please remember to periodically 
check your child’s mask or masks. 
Every child should have access to 
more than one each day. Also, please 
note that these items should be 
laundered periodically, especially 
during the cold and flu season. 
Thank you for your help in this 
matter. 

 
 

Chipotle 

Our next mandatory fundraiser this 
year is quickly approaching. We 
have been approved to host a 
preschool fundraiser at the Pacific 
Avenue Chipotle here in Stockton 
on Wednesday, November 4th 
from 4:00 to 8:00 pm. You should 
have received a message yesterday 
through HiMama with the 
fundraiser flyer attached. PLEASE 
share this flyer with family and 
friends through email, social 
media, paper copies, text, etc. The 
preschool will receive 33% of the 
proceeds. Let’s demonstrate our 
school spirit with lots of 
participation! 
 

 
Thank you for supporting  

Annunciation Preschool  
 

Early Dismissal 
Please note that there are no Early 
Dismissal Days for preschool in the 
month of November. 
 

No School 
There is no school on Wednesday, 
November 11th in observance of 
Veteran’s Day. There is also no 
school Monday, November 23rd 
through Friday, November 27th 
due to our Thanksgiving break. 
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Thanksgiving Feast 
We will be celebrating a 
Thanksgiving Feast with your 
children on Friday, November 
20th this year. Unfortunately, we 
are unable to invite families and 
friends to join us for this special 
celebration. We appreciate your 
support and felt that it was 
important that your children still 
experienced this ritual. Please 
check your HiMama parent app 
periocially for any unexpected 
information about the Feast. 
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